
Monday 14th July 

Y6 Forest School   

Tuesday 15th July 

Spirituality morning  

Wednesday 16th July  

Y6 Bowling Trip  

Summer Bingo 330pm  

Thursday 17th July  

Y6 Leavers Service St. Paul’s church 

2pm  

Friday 18th July 

School closes for Summer  

Y6 leave at 3pm  

Monday 1st September 

School closed INSET 

Tuesday 2nd September  

School opens for all children at 

845am  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very proud to share with you that our 

statutory data assessments points from recep-

tion through to Year 6 are again all above 

National Standards. To the right is our KS2 

data results. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

our incredible staff team who go above and 

beyond to ensure that each and every child is 

supported and thrives throughout their jour-

ney with us here at St. Paul’s. 

Our results are a testament to our amazing St. 

Paul’s family.  

We welcomed our new reception children into school last week. They had an incredible time in their 

new classroom, meeting their new friends and teachers and we can’t wait for them to start in Sep-

tember.  

A reminder we will be hosting a Summer Bingo event on Wednesday 16th July at 330pm. Weather 

dependent, this may take place out on the field so please be prepared to bring picnic blankets and 

camping chairs. During the Summer Bingo event, we will be drawing our summer fair raffle. Addition-

al tickets are on sale from the school office and during the bingo event.  

This week, we will be celebrating the end of primary school for our Y6 children. They have been 

working hard on their Leaver’s Service  and are looking forward to sharing it with their parents, car-

ers and family on Thursday at 2pm in St. Paul’s church. I would like to take this opportunity in wish-

ing them all the best as they embark on their next chapter at high school. They will always be part of 

our St. Paul’s family and we look forward to hearing about their achievements. 

School closes for the summer on Friday 18th July. Y6 will leave at 3pm with a guard of honour from 

our KS2 classes , the rest of the school will leave at 315pm as normal.  

School reopens for all children at 845am on Tuesday 2nd September 2025 with Mr Houghton as 

headteacher.  

Thank you for all of your support, kindness and generosity over the past six years. It has been a 

pleasure and a privilege to be the headteacher of Adlington St. Paul’s.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

July 14th 2025 

Reception 91% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 91%  

Year 4 99% 

Year 5 89% 

Year 6 99% 

Whole School 95% 



July 14th 2025 

 

Families can now access their HAF codes and start booking free activities for eligible children over the summer 
holidays. You can view the different holiday camps on our website Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) Clubs | 
Chorley. 

 

https://chorley.gov.uk/haf
https://chorley.gov.uk/haf

